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April 27, 2015 
 
 
Janine Tucker-Kummer 
Pleasant Lake Lodge, Inc. 
2085 S. 33 1/2 Mile Rd. 
Cadillac, MI  49601 
 
 

 RE: License #: 
 

AL830300832 
Pleasant Lake Lodge South 
2085 S 33 1/2 Mile Road 
Cadillac, MI  49601 

 
 
Dear Ms. Tucker-Kummer: 
 
Attached is the Addendum to the Original Licensing Study Report for the above 
referenced facility. 
 
Please review the enclosed documentation for accuracy and contact me with any 
questions.  In the event that I am not available and you need to speak to someone 
immediately, please contact the local office at (616) 356-0100. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Bruce A. Messer, Licensing Consultant 
Bureau of Children and Adult Licensing 
Suite 11 
701 S. Elmwood 
Traverse City, MI  49684 
(231) 342-4939 
 
enclosure 
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MICHIGAN DEPARTMENT OF LICENSING AND REGULATORY AFFAIRS 
BUREAU OF CHILDREN AND ADULT LICENSING 

ADDENDUM TO ORIGINAL LICENSING STUDY REPORT 
 
 

I. IDENTIFYING INFORMATION 
 
License #: AL830300832 
  
Licensee Name: Pleasant Lake Lodge, Inc. 
  
Licensee Address:   2085 S. 33 1/2 Mile Rd. 

Cadillac, MI  49601 
  
Licensee Telephone #: (231) 775-5847 
  
Administrator/Licensee Designee: Janine Tucker-Kummer 
  
Name of Facility: Pleasant Lake Lodge South 
  
Facility Address: 2085 S 33 1/2 Mile Road 

Cadillac, MI  49601 
  
Facility Telephone #: (231) 775-0522 
  
Capacity: 20 
  
Program Type: AGED 

MENTALLY ILL 
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II. Purpose of Addendum

 
The purpose of this addendum is to indicate a change of name to the facility.   
 
 
 

III. Methodology 
 

On April 23, 2015, Licensee Designee Janine Tucker-Kummer requested that the 
Pleasant Lake Lodge AFC home have its name changed to Pleasant Lake Lodge 
South AFC. 

 
 
 

IV. Description of Findings and Conclusions 
 
The requested name change is allowable as the Licensee remains the same, 
Pleasant Lake Lodge, Inc.  

 
 
 

V. Recommendation 
 
I recommend approval of the request.  The facility is now named Pleasant Lake 
Lodge South.  

 
 

  April 27, 2015 
________________________________________ 
Bruce A. Messer 
Licensing Consultant 

Date 

 
 


